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Overview 

House File 1029 clarifies the disposition of the $1 petroleum inspection fee imposed per 1,000 gallons 

of petroleum products that is paid by the first licensed distributor in the state receiving the products. 

Under current law, 81 cents of the fee is appropriated to the commissioner of commerce to support three 

activities: the operations of the department’s Division of Weights and Measures, petroleum supply 

monitoring, and grants to providers of weatherization assistance to install renewable energy equipment 

in low-income households.  This bill specifies that five percent of the 81 cents must be used for the latter 

purpose. 

 


